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Client Advisory 

May 27, 2021 

Congestion - Port of Yantian, China  

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
In the last few days, The Port of Yantian, China has been experiencing severe congestions which is impacting both 
imports and exports out of the port.  
 
The Yantian International Container Terminal (YICT) has announced the following gate-in guidelines over the next 
week pertaining to their terminal operations. 
 

• From 25 May 2200 hours to 30 May 2359 hours 
o Gate-in of laden containers suspended 

• From 31 May to June 3 
o Gate-in of laden containers will need to be within 4 days of vessel Estimated Time of Arrival (ETA) 

 
We expect delays because of this ranging from Yantian port omissions and diversions to other regional ports such as 
Nansha and Hong Kong based on services.  
 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your C.H. 
Robinson commercial representative for further information. 
 

Sincerely,  

C.H. Robinson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


